
 
Building Sub-committee meeting, Concord High School P&C Association 
ABN: 43 317 153 298 
Thursday 2 December 2021, 11am via Zoom 
Attendees: Victor Newby (CHS Principal), Jeff Siebels (Asset Management), Linda Dunkin (P&C Vice-President), Natasha Mogilin 

(P&C Vice-President) 

 
Item Responsibility Timing 

Welcome Natasha Mogilin - 

Items discussed and actions 

• Asset Management advised school oval would be complete for student 

return term 1 2022 and seating and handball court area would be delivered 

shortly after during the first weeks if the term 

 

• Asset Management advised topline timeline and steps concerning the 

Masterplan for Concord High School. These are 

o Masterplan developed February & March 2022 

- Program Manager is Annelise Beljaars 

- There will be community consultation during this phase 

o Budgeting April & May 2022 

o Masterplan sent to Treasury June/July 2022 

 

• Asset Management to meet with P&C at the school to work out the best way 

forward with the $150,000 Community Building Partnerships State 

government grant for the toilets  
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Meeting closed 12:30pm 

 

 


